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Matthew Rosel - State Significate Development Application

From:  Turvey David <David.Turvey@transgrid.com.au>

To: "matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au" <matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/05/2013 10:02 AM

Subject: State Significate Development Application

Your Ref : SSD 5878
Our Ref: 7322
File : 2012/0663matthew,

State Significant Development Application — Mixed Use Development

| refer to correspondence from the Department of Planning & Infrastructure dated the 25 March, 2013
regarding the abovementioned project.

The site plan included in the EIS indicates the location of this project to be remote from any existing
TransGrid infrastructure. Therefore, TransGrid will have no objections to this project.

| do suggest that if you have not already done so you contact Ausgrid as they may well have Underground
Cables or some other form of infrastructure in this area.

If you have any queries then feel free to get back to me.
Regards

David

Disclaimer:

This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the intended
recipient please delete this e-mail and advise the sender. Any use, dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless
explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail
communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail
before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses that arise as a result of this e-mail.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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